Starlight Ranch Mobile Homeowners’ Association
Monthly Board Meeting
 September 11, 2024

Call to Order
Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors Meeting was held on Wednesday, September 11, 2024 at the front clubhouse. Roger Hebert opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m.  All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  Roll call was taken by Roger.  The board members present were Roger Hebert-Vice President, Jo Ellen Hall-Secretary, Georgia Moffat-Treasurer.  James Irvine – President was present by cellphone.

Approval of Minutes:
Secretary, Jo Ellen read the minutes from the Monthly Board Meeting that was held on August 14, 2024.  A motion was made by Georgia to accept the minutes as read, second for approval by Roger.  All in favor, motion carried.  

Financial Report:
Treasurer, Georgia read Financial Report for August 2024.  All account balances were read. The total balance was $14,156.40.    A motion was made by Roger to accept the Financial Report as read, second for approval by Jo Ellen.  All in favor, motion carried.

Activity Report:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Georgia read the activity minutes from the September activity meeting.  Georgia then read the results of the Volunteer requirements discussed at the meeting.  A motion was made by Roger to accept the Activity Report as read, second for approval by Jo Ellen.  All in favor, motion carried. 

New Business: 
· Roger announced the resignation of Curtis DeLong.
· Dawn Hughes and Mary Santana-Edge were approved as Directors with James present by cellphone.
· JoEllen read the Red Cross email regarding results of Home Fire Campaign Part 1.

· Meeting was opened for Questions from the floor:
1.  Dawn mentioned the fire hydrant that was covered up.  Roger will discuss with Myrta and report back next month.

A motion was made by Georgia to adjourn the meeting, second for approval by Jo Ellen.  All in favor, motion carried.   Meeting adjourned at 6:25 PM.

Next meeting will be October 2, 2024 at 6:00 PM
